
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to express my sincere regret for the delay in the 

release of my book, titled "[Book Title]." 

Due to unforeseen circumstances, including [briefly explain reason for delay, e.g., personal 

challenges, unexpected revisions, etc.], the publication has been pushed back. I understand how 

eagerly you have been awaiting this release and I truly appreciate your patience and 

understanding during this time. 

I want to assure you that the quality of the book remains my top priority, and I am committed to 

delivering a final product that meets the highest standards. I anticipate that the release will be 

rescheduled for [new release date]. 

Thank you for your continued support and belief in my work. I look forward to sharing [Book 

Title] with you soon. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


